From: Pepin, Benoit (RTA) <benoit.pepin@riotinto.com>
Sent:
To:

Cc:

Subject: NLH 2017 General Rate Application - Hearing Schedule

On behalf of I0C, | also wish to confirm that we accept the decision to begin the hearing on April 16, 2018.

In previous discussions, we mentioned our absence next week. We assume that the Board considered that the
preliminary motions to be considered on April 5 will not impact I0C or Labrador Industrial Transmission Customers, as
we will be unable to participate. Expecting this assumption to be correct, |IOC does not oppose the schedule but
reserves the right to apply for further time to bring issues or motions to the Board if necessary.

Sincerely,

Benoit Pepin
Directeur Energie, Amérique du Nord / Director Energy, North America
Aluminium

Rio Tinto
Tour Deloitte
400-1190 avenue des Canadiens-de-Montréal, Montréal, Québec, H3B OE3, Canada

T:+1(514) 848 1406 C: +1 (514) 239 4741
benoit.pepin@riotinto.com
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